
 
 

    
 

 
        

 
    

     
   

      
     

  
 

   
   

 
 

 
 

 
   

  
    
  

 

Good Afternoon 

Please be advised that in our June Newsletter distributed on 27 June 2019 we included below 
information: 

“Do I need to report the use of a restrictive practice to the NDIS Commission at any 
time?” 
The NSW Restrictive Practice Authorisation Procedural Guide states that for the duration 
of the interim authorisation, service providers must report fortnightly to the NDIS Quality 
and Safeguards Commission on any use of a restrictive practice. This means that from 
the moment that the behaviour(s) of concern are identified until full authorisation has 
been granted and finalised, service providers must report fortnightly to the NDIS Quality 
and Safeguards Commission. 

We have been informed by the NDIS Commission that the reporting requirements for NSW NDIS 
Funded Service Providers is monthly for both unauthorised and authorised restrictive practices 

We apologise for any confusion 

Performance Improvement and Central Restrictive Practices Team 
Department of Family and Community Services 
E restrictivepracticesauthorisation@facs.nsw.gov.au 
A Level 4, 219-241 Cleveland Street, Strawberry Hills NSW 2012 
W www.facs.nsw.gov.au 

https://nsw.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8e3e467f295b781584fc82545&id=536205a15e&e=3dd4e028f0
mailto:restrictivepracticesauthorisation@facs.nsw.gov.au
http://www.facs.nsw.gov.au/
www.facs.nsw.gov.au

